
March 4, 2022  

To our customers and partners,

The recent invasion of Ukraine has raised some questions regarding our supply chain among 

our customer base. During this challenging time, NMB Technologies Corporation is committed 

to providing reliable and uninterrupted support to our customers. Our factories are located 

outside of Europe, and are not affected at this time. Supply is continuing smoothly. We are 

monitoring the situation closely, and will provide updates promptly should this situation change. 

We send our hopes and prayers to the people of Ukraine for their safety, and for a rapid end to 

the hostilities.

We remain grateful to our customers for your continued business.

Sincerely,

Richard LaPlace 

President, NMB Technologies Corporation 
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019/advice-for-public



